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The removal of the Eklutna Dam to restore fish to the full length of the Eklutna River in light of the
current use of the lake for providing Anchorage with 90% of its drinking water and providing a
source of cheap reliable electricity for the area with the hydroelectric project in light of declining
natural gas reserves in the Inlet makes absolutely no sense. | hope the folks involved can see
through the fog and leave the system as is without negatively impacting others.

J M Ralph
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